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Comments: To Concerned Payette National Forest Staff,

 

I am writing to express my support of the Stibnite Gold Project. I believe the company has done it's due diligence

and I believe it will be a welcome asset to our state. Especially now that we will be in a recession post Covid, the

jobs will be important as well as the tax income to the state. I believe they have alleviated any environmental

concerns.


